
Autumn Term 2022 

Activity Date Points 

Autumn Term Travel Surveys Deadline: September 26
th

 N/A 

Action Plan Submitted Deadline: September 30
th

 N/A 

Junior Road Safety Officers Appointed September 2 

Be Bright Be Seen Competition October 2022 1 

Be Bright Be Seen newsletter item October 2022 1 

Page on Website for Safe and Active travel ongoing 1 

Bling your Bike Day 
(October 2022)  
January 2023 

1 

Autumn Term Points Total 6 

From the school Newsletter: Friday 18th November 

 

Please remember to be mindful of road safety, the neighbours 

and other road users as you drop the children off at school or 

pick them up.  Please use the Memorial Hall or The Bell carpark 

rather than causing an obstruction by parking on the road 

where you also endanger the children and other pedestrians. 

Urgent and important: Help us to  keep everyone safe while dropping off and picking up 

 

The Memorial Hall and The Bell very generously allow the school to use 

their carparks during drop off and pick up. Please respect this generosity  

and be considerate to other drivers and ensure that you park 

considerately - between the lines, not straddling.  Thank you. 

From the school newsletter: Friday 30th September 

From the school newsletter: Friday 16th September 

 

Please remember to be mindful of road safety, the neighbours 

and other road users as you drop the children off at school or 

pick them up.  Please use the Memorial Hall or The Bell carpark 

rather than causing an obstruction by parking on the road 

where you also endanger the children and other pedestrians. 

Important: Help us to  keep everyone safe while dropping off and picking up 

Shottery St Andrew’s CE Primary School  

Autumn Term evidence 



Millie- Mae and Tegan are hosting the: 

 

Be Bright Be Seen 

Competition 

 

 

If you care to enter please print off the Warwickshire bear template and 

join in with the activity of designing the bear’s be bright outfit to make 

sure he can be seen.  

If you complete the bear’s outfit you will receive a Be Bright Be Seen key 

fob. The winner will receive a special prize. 

The word search is not part of the competition but just for fun. 

Please return all entries to school by Friday 4th November.  

 

Thank you 

Millie-Mae and Tegan 

Junior Road Safety Officers 

Safe and Active Schools  

 

Shottery St Andrew’s School is taking part in the Safe and Active 

Schools Programme this year. And as part of this members of the 

Student Council have taken on the role of Junior Road Safety 

Officers. 

From the school Newsletter: Friday 29th October 



Be Bright Be Seen Competition 

From the school Newsletter: Friday 29th October 



Millie-Mae and Tegan are excited to announce  

the winners of the: 
 

Be Bright Be Seen 

Competition 

Congratulations to everyone who took part in the competition to design  

a bright outfit for the bear.  

 

The Junior Road Safety Officers have selected 

Pippa (Year 5) and Sofia (Year 2)  

as the overall winners. 

 

Sofia K, Paris, Posy, Ayliah and Joshua  

Are now proud owners of a Be Bright Be Seen key fob.  

 

If you would still to get your own Be Bright Be Seen key fob just use your 

artistic skills to design a safe, bright outfit for the bear and bring it into 

school.  

From the school Newsletter: Friday 7th November 


